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Dear donators for the earthquake relief to Nepal!
Dear World women in Europe!
Dear World coordinators!

We would like to inform you about how impressively the women in Nepal used the
donations from grassroots to grassroots. After the devastating earthquake in Nepal, world
women in Germany, the Netherlands and France collected many donations, and we were
able to transfer 20,020.22 € on 21 May. We got further donations amounting to 1,276.63 €
by July 15, that is a total of 21,296.85 €.

The women of the eight women's organizations that have joined together to form the
United Women's Alliance in Nepal to prepare for the 2nd World Women’s Conference of
grassroots women 2016 in Nepal have expressed their thanks and report on the use of the
money:

Friday, July 10, 2015

Dear World Coordinators,
Asian Coordinators, Sisters and friends,

Revolutionary Salute & many warm greetings from Nepal !

We are very pleased to share the information that we have confirmed to invest your fund at
Maga Pauwa Secondary School at Maga Pauwa Village in Dolka District which is one of
the good and main school for this area.

They are providing educational facility to this village children. This is a Government
school, not a private one. In such case when we rebuild this school, it will continue to
provide an educating environment to the village children at their level best so we highly
appreciate for your all contribution & support.

We had a joint meeting with this school management last July 09, 2015. Mr. Jit K. Muktan,
president of school management has represented from school in that meeting. Then, we
(the representative school, Mr. Jit K. Muktan & United Women’s Association) went to
Nepatop uPVC company and booked the Panel & structure Trust of metal to the Nepatop
company.

We have designed to make a non earthquake building with 6 rooms, space coverage will
be 15/20 feet each. The school construction is expected to complete in August 17, 2015.
Also we have decided to put a name of “World women conference Committee & United
Women’s Association” in written in stone slate as recognition at school after the completion
of this school construction.

Further, we are planning to visit the school together during our World Women’s
coordinators meeting & Asian conference in September 2015 which is going to held in
Nepal so that you can have a general idea of location and school. Also you can have an
opportunity to share the situation after the reconstruction of school.



Hope that everything is clear and in order. However, if you have any further queries and
suggestion, please do not hesitate to let us know.

Thanking you and looking forward to hearing from you soon.
Best regards,

Sarita Maharjan & Durga Paudel

For United Women’s Association

P.S. ! Enclosed herewith some sample pictures how 1t will be made, please find
it.
(see attached ZIP-file)

We European coordinators would like to thank for all donators!

With kind regards

Monika Gaertner—Engel, Germany — European Coordinator
Halinka Augustin, Netherlands — European Coordinator
Angélica Urrutia, Germany — Deputy Coordinator Europe
Maria Hagberg, Sweden — Deputy Coordinator Europe



